
Frequently Asked Questions 

When is Back to School Night? 

Back to School Night is Thursday, August 13​th​ from 5:00pm-7:00pm 

I am a new student to Lakeridge, what should I do? 

New student registration is Wednesday, August 5​th​, from 9-2.  If you miss that date, please 

come in to the school as soon as possible.  All 8​th​ & 9​th​ grade transfer students are invited to 

come to the school on Tuesday, August 18​th ​to get acquainted with the school and teachers. 

7​th​ grader? 

7th grade day is Tuesday, August 18​th​, from 8:15-12:00 noon.  All 7​th​ grade students are 

encouraged to attend.  VERY important information will be given out that day. 

I need to make a class change 

Class changes will begin Thursday, August 6​th​, from 9:00am – 2:00pm, and end on Monday, 

August 10​th​.  Requests for changes may be dropped off at Lakeridge during those hours, then 

beginning August 17​th​, will be available on Skyward. 

*It is important that you complete the registration process early in order to know if a class 

change is in order. 

Will I have a locker? 

Each student will be issued a locker when school begins.  Locker # and combinations are listed 

on your schedule.  You can also find locker information on Skyward.  Students are responsible 

to keep the locker clean and in good condition. 

Do I need PE Clothes? 

For uniform appearance we request that girls and boys wear black shorts without pockets, with 

a plain white or grey t-shirt.  Lakeridge PE clothes will be available for purchase online when 

paying fees, and at Back to School Night. 

How do I find my student’s Bus Route? 

Bus Routes can be found at alpineschools.org.  Scroll to the bottom and click on ‘Bus and 

Boundaries.’ At the appropriate point, enter your home address. 

When are School Pictures? 

School pictures will be taken on September 3​rd​ and 4​th 

Does Lakeridge have a PTSA? 

Yes!  The Parent Teacher Student Association is for all of us!  When you register for school, 

don’t forget to join, and help make a difference at Lakeridge!  There will be special student 

activities for all students who join PTSA, so be sure to sign both you and your student up. 

What are school hours? 

Monday: 8:15-1:45 (early out day), Tuesday-Friday: 8:15-2:45.  Lakeridge is on an A/B Block 

schedule.  August 19​th​ will be the first A Day.  

Why can’t my student’s schedule be viewed on Skyward? 
All students will receive a printed copy of their schedule this year until our registration process 
is completed.  Schedules can be viewed on Skyward at some point after that.  

How do I pay for lunches? 
You can make payments to your student’s meal account quickly and securely using 
MyPaymentsPlus.com.  Checks and cash can also paid in our lunchroom.  Apply online for 
Free/Reduced meals; visit alpineschools.org.  

 


